



To be a church, intent on bringing glory to God, by exemplifying an unwavering commitment

life and hope into them.

find themselves in a hopeless place. As people who have hope in Christ, let us be among the first to speak Furthermore, this month offers us a great opportunity to invite people to church. What could happen if everyone in our congregation—each individual...each family brought someone with them? Each one bring someone! Each couple bring a couple! Each family bring a family! Pray for God to move in their lives! Come on...let the Lord speak to you about someone He wants to save and transform. Be in prayer for them, leading up to the time you invite them. Take them to lunch after service and share your testimony with them about what the Lord has done in your life. With God's help—you can do this! God is at work! So work with Him and let's see a great move of God this spring! New life!

let us also pray for such a renewing in the lives of the people around us.

April 2014 Newsletter A note from Pastor Brent New Life!

to the Great Commandment and the Great Commission. For many, life can be like a long, cold winter. It can become very depressing. During those times, some

It has been a long, difficult, cold winter. Be encouraged! Spring is coming! And with it, we'll see renewed life all around us. Surely this will do

Ah, it feels better already. Nursery Volunteers NEEDED!!! Openings are still available in the church nursery for volunteers to be a blessing to the children and parents $\,$ who attend and visit our church; Sunday 9:30am / 6:00pm $\,$ and Wednesday 6:30pm services. If you are able to help in this ministry, please talk to Lisa Mullin or Lori Yancey or call the church office 564-2200 Pathway to Freedom—April 9th Pathway to Freedom is a 4 week journey to freedom in Jesus Christ. To learn more please click <u>here.</u> Men's Worship Night—April 12th

Please join the men for a worship night at 6:00pm in the main sanctuary.

wonders for all of us. And as we think and dream of warmer weather, getting outside, the renewed beauty of spring flowers and green grass,

need for the worship team to make a CD. More info to come on the website. Online Giving: Online giving is a safe and easy way to support our ministries. This system enables you to support the church by making a one-time contribution or establishing a recurring contribution. Click the link below to give or click here for more information. www.easytithe.com/dfag

Good Friday Night of Worship—April 18th

Main Sanctuary.

Fish Fry-May 2nd

Easter Sunday—April 20th

Join us for a night of Worship, Prayer, and Communion as we remember God's great love for us! 7:00pm in the

There will be NO PM SERVICES.

There will be a Fundraiser for the music department to help provide the recording software we

Happy Easter!

Please visit our website <u>delphifirst.org</u> for more events and calendar details. Thank you!

Our Church Staff **Brent Oliver** Senior Pastor

Tammy Oliver Minister of Music Cindi Chapman Administrative Assistant Cassidy McCall Secretary

Cheryl O'Donnell Custodian **Church Office:** 765-564-2200 We're on the web at: www.delphifirst.org